
  

 

 
 

13th January, 2017 

 

‘BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE’ 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Happy New Year!  May it be a prosperous one for us all. 
 
The children returned to school beautifully turned out.  We carried out a 
uniform check and were delighted by the outcome.  Well done to 
classes 3U, 3R and 4U whose uniforms were perfect. 
 
Last Friday our string musicians had another session with the Crosby 
Children’s Orchestra - a joint venture with schools from the Crosby 
Area Partnership in Teaching and Learning (CAPITAL).  They are 
preparing for a performance which will take place in the summer.  Once 
again the attitude shown by the children has been first class.  We are 
very proud of them. 
 
REMINDERS 

 CAN PARENTS’ PLEASE REMEMBER THAT THE 
BLUNDELLSANDS ROAD WEST GATE IS RESERVED FOR 
RECEPTION PUPILS AND THEIR SIBLINGS ONLY IN THE 
MORNINGS.  

 Parents and carers have no entitlement to take holidays during 
term time.  I can only approve these in exceptional circumstances.  
Applications should include a written description of the 
circumstances.  Being taken out of school at any time is an obstacle to 
children making progress and should be avoided. 

 Please do not park on or stop at the yellow zig-zags during the 
times stated on the road side sign.  It is both dangerous and 
irresponsible.     
                                           
Log on to www.ursulineprimary.co.uk to find out our most recent award 
winners: 

Bronze & Silver Awards 
Class of the Week 

Mathematicians’, Geographers’, Designers’, Scientists’ and Historians’ 
Awards 

Improved Presentation Award; 
Bucket Fillers of the Week Award. 

 
You can also follow us on Twitter @ursulineprimary  
 
 

 
Mark McQueen  
Head Teacher 

Forthcoming 

Events 

 

2017 
 

Monday 30th January: 

 Reception medical 

screening 

 Start of Come & 

See ‘Other Faiths’ 

week (Islam) 

 
Tuesday 31st January: 

 Reception medical 

screening 

 School Dinners -

‘Chinese New Year’ 

Theme Day 

 

Friday 3rd February: 

 Y3 Candlemas 

Service for Parents 

(2pm) St Helen’s 

Church 

 

Monday 6th February: 

 Reception visiting 

Delamere Forest 

 

Tuesday 7th February: 

 Parents’ Night (late) 

 
Wednesday 8th February: 

 Spirit of Ursuline 

nominations 

 Parents’ Night 

(early) 

 
Thursday 9th February: 

 CAPITAL Equality & 

Diversity Concert 

(Atkinson Theatre) 

 Children break up 

for Half-Term 

Holiday 

 
Friday 10th February: 

 INSET Day (school 

closed for the 

children) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ursulineprimary.co.uk/

